
STATE BOARD FOR COMMUNITY COLLEGES AND OCCUPATIONAL EDUCATION 

February 9, 2022 

TOPIC:  Board Policy 16-30, Selection of Architectural/Engineering Consultants 

PRESENTED BY: Mark Superka, VC Finance and Administration 

RELATIONSHIP TO THE STRATEGIC PLAN: Redefine our value proposition through 
accessibility, affordability, quality, accountability, resource development, and operational 
excellence. 

EXPLANATION:  

As part of the effort by Legal Affairs to review and update all policies and procedures 
over a five year period of time, BP 16-30 was reviewed. The intent of BP 16-30 is for 
colleges to select highly qualified architectural consultants of superior standing and 
requires presidents to establish an Architectural Selection Advisory committee with a 
specified membership. 

Since the time of the last adoption of this BP in 2001, the Office of the State Architect 
has promulgated standardized and rigorous processes and procedures to assure highly 
qualified Architects and Engineers are selected. All of our colleges are required to follow 
these processes as well as related state fiscal and procurement rules. As a result, the 
language in BP 16-30 is no longer necessary and staff is recommending the Board 
repeal BP 16-30 in its entirety. 

RECOMMENDATION: CCCS Staff recommends the Board repeal BP 16-30. 

ATTACHMENT(S): 
BP 16-30, Selection of Architectural/Engineering Consultants (Repealed) 
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